
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TOWN OF SMITHFIELD 
SMITHFIELD BOARD OF CANVASSERS MEETING 

 
 
The Board of Canvassers of the Town of Smithfield will meet in the Town Clerk’s Office, 
Town Hall, 64 Farnum Pike, Smithfield, on Friday, November 22, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. for 
the purpose of certifying the election results for the Smithfield School Committee and 
Smithfield Town Council from the General Election held on November 5, 2024.  
 
The public is welcome to any meeting of the Smithfield Canvassing Board. If 
communication assistance (readers/interpreters/captions) or any other accommodation to 
ensure equal participation is needed, please contact the Smithfield Town Clerk’s office at 
401-233-1000 at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting. 
 
 
 
       Lyn Antonuccio, MPA, CMC 
        Town Clerk 

        
 


